
 

 

 

   
 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            9 June 2025 
 
 

Milk in School 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
If your child is still receiving their free milk in Reception, unfortunately they will no longer be eligible when they 
return in Year 1 as they will now be over 5. If you would like your child to receive milk when they return in 
September, please go to Parents – Cool Milk where you will be able to find out further information and register 
your child.  
 
Please note that it can take up to a week for the order to start therefore we would advise you register your child 
prior to returning to school in September. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Winter 
Headteacher 
 
 

https://coolmilk.com/parents/

